
CAUSE ADVISORY 
CUSD's HEALTH & SAFETY Response 
* Employees IN-PERSON Experiences * 

 
 

======================================================= 
 
 
Colleagues, 
 
As of today, several CLASSIFIED & CERTIFICATED employees have been required to 
return to CUSD school sites & facilities, to begin preparations for the 2020-21 school 
year.  This includes, but is not limited to, custodians, maintenance, food-service, 
secretarial, administrative support, and transportation services. 
 
Throughout the past week, the Union has received very inconsistent reports on the 
quality of the CUSD's HEALTH & SAFETY response & preparedness.  CAUSE 
Leadership is interested in better understanding the experiences and concerns we are 
receiving.  Therefore, we are publishing this SURVEY, which seeks clarity on the 
experiences of employees who have been directed to provide IN-PERSON service 
while school-site closures remain in force. 
 
To complete this short SURVEY, please follow the link below: 
 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/cusdSAFETYresponseAug10 
 
Your attention and participation is appreciated, and will be used to improve the HEALTH 
& SAFETY of District employees, students, and their families. 
 
 
In Unity, 
 
~ CAUSE Leadership 
 
 

 
* C.A.U.S.E. - Yes We Can * 

[    Please feel free to visit 
to CAUSE website:  http://cause2216.org/  ] 
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